
SPCPs & Antidiscrimination Law

The National Fair Housing Alliance and Relman & Colfax PLLC prepared
the following memorandum to address legal questions about implementing
Special Purpose Credit Programs under the Equal Credit Opportunity Act
and the scope of liability under the federal Fair Housing Act and
other civil rights laws.

Read the memorandum or download a copy.

https://nationalfairhousing.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/NFHA_Relman_SPCP_Article.pdf

